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Thanks again for a fantastic 

shoot, we all enjoyed it very 

much. 

Gemma Coulson - Witchford 

Archers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you once more for a 

wonderfully run shoot that was a real 

pleasure to attend. There seemed to be 

a high standard across the board 

which, I'm certain, helped me secure a 

personal best. 

Kerys Knight - Northampton Archery 

Club 

Once again thank you for hosting a 

wonderful event.  Out of all the comps 

this year we truly enjoyed this one. 

Syed Hussain - One Nation Archery 
Club 

She very much enjoys Jolly Archer 

shoots, as we all do. They are always 

friendly, helpful and informative.  

 

Always a pleasure to attend. 

 

You will indeed see her and others 

from our club at future events. 

Jo Knight – Bowmen of Ardleigh 

Please also pass on my thanks to all of 

the other Jolly Archers who worked in 

the background to make this a great 

day. 

Victor Todman - Netherhall Archers 

Was a good day. We will definitely be 

back, it's great having other Barebow 

recurve to challenge ourselves against. 

Holly Bakewell – Ramsey Ravens 

It was a well organised and enjoyable 

shoot in an excellent venue and I was 

very lucky with the two gents on my 

boss, Mark and Ed who made 

shooting a pleasure. 

Jack Kelly - Netherhall Archers 


